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The Department of Safety & Permits is currently being on-boarded into 311.  The 311 Explorer, 

which would enable citizens to check on the status of their requests online, is progressing.  311 

is currently in the second phase of development of 311 employee mobile devices. 
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If the proposed budget for DPW’ Maintenance Division is approved, the division’s staff will double 

from 15 to 30 in 2015, be able to fund at least one pothole killer, a road grader to address road 

shoulder repair, and some additional (but limited) funds for manhole cover maintenance. 
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DPW noted that in prior years, roughly 1,000 streetlight outages occurred every month, while in 

2014 this number is down to approximately 250 per month, due in large part to the LED 

conversion program.   
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DPW has prompted their streetlight vendor to reconcile 311 with recent outage restorations, and 

aims to close out outdated service requests by the end of the year.  
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DPW has installed over 37,000 LED lights across the City, yielding roughly 68% of city 

streetlights that have been converted to LED’s. 
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Due to recent ordinances, such as “no cell phones” for drivers in school zones, DPW has 

focused on installing traffic signs in lieu of street name signs in recent months. 
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Though street name sign installations stalled, due to focus on traffic signs, DPW resumed 

working on street name signs in November. 
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DPW noted that between 60% and 70% of abandoned vehicles are removed by their owner 

before DPW has to tow them. 
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DPW does not anticipate being able to meet its annual catch basin target, due to all four catch 

basin trucks being down for service.  DPW, OPA, and 311 plan to begin discussions on 

prioritizing catch basin cleanings based on areas with more flooding. 
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Parks and Parkways noted that it will continue to be a challenge to keep up with their forestry 

work orders due to funding levels staying relatively stable in 2015. 
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Sanitation noted that current laws require them to get permission from the State each time they 

need to pick up tires from a dumping site, and they must apply for a permit in order to transport 

20 or more tires at one time, presenting an added challenge in this area.  Sanitation also 

observed that they are currently in talks with their tire transporting vendor to be able to deliver 

tires directly to the vendor facility outside the jurisdiction, rather than to temporarily house them 

in the City’s facility. 
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